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Rochelle Mayor, Council and City Manager

We are asking permission to hold our annual Peanut Days in Rochelle on Friday,
September 227 and Saturday, September 23, 2023, from 9 A.M. through 4 P.M.

On those days our members will be at the Post Office intersection downtown and
at several businesses. We will be distributing peanuts and asking for donations. All
donations will be used to support Rochelle youth activities.

Please contact me with any concerns you may have.

Sincerely,

Uit Qoo

Rochelle Kiwanis Golden K

Chet Olson

Chairman ~ Kiwanis Peanut Day
P.O. Box 644

Rochelle, IL 61068
815-405-8002



